Be Ready for Your Next Audit

ISO Transition Deadline is
September 15, 2018

QUALITY

REGISTRAR

1SO 9001:2008 and 1SO 14001:2004 certificates expire on
September 15, 2018.

Organizations that have not transitioned to 1ISO 9001:2015 and/or ISO
14001:2015 must implement all new requirements before their next
audit.

The audit process can take several months.
Audit — Audit Review — Audit Decision = 4 months or more

In order to help your organization transition, APl has already assigned
your next audit. We highly recommend that you work with your assigned
auditor to hold the audit as soon as possible.

After APIQR has verified that your organization has successfully
transitioned to the 2015 versions of ISO 9001/14001, your ISO cerificate
will be reissued. Your expiration date will be realigned to be consistent
with the start date of the current certification cycle.

If you have additional questions or need further information, please
contact certification@api.org.

This notification is posted to the APl website under Program & Spec
Updates.




